
 

Air Race Classic 
Call to Action 

 

Things are heating up for the Katahdin Wings as we prepare for this summer's Air Race Classic 

Terminus duties. We are now officially looking for more help during these winter months - specifically 

in fundraising in the form of finding Sponsors. We will have a list of potential sponsors and an info 

sheet describing the various levels of sponsorship available. 

 

If you signed up at the Fall Section meeting to be involved with the Air Race Classic (or if you didn't 

have a chance then and want to be involved now), please respond to Brenda Thibodeau, ARC 

Terminus Chair, at brenda@greenthumbfarms.com to be included on a committee. 

 

Helping with the Sponsorships is a great way to be involved if you won't be able to be at the 

Terminus in Fryeburg, Maine, on June 19-22. Even if you are planning to be in on the action at the 

Terminus - there's a lot of fundraising that needs to be done before the event. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Katahdin Wings Air Race Classic Committee 
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